

Dear Gil,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the wonderful job you did in renovating Burger King #43 in Fort Lauderdale. As this was our first renovation, we relied heavily on yours, and your company's, expertise for guidance. Everyone from your polite office staff to the tireless Jimbo helped us achieve our goals. You exceeded our expectations. Your personal touch in thinking out the solutions to the difficult problems was invaluable. It saved us time and dollars, and we completed the project on time. As a special note, Jimbo was the absolute best. His efforts and relationships with subcontractors and inspectors enabled us to get the job done.

Prior to choosing Gil Hyatt Construction, every one of your references indicated that you were the best company for the project. You can now add me to that list, as the job you did was nothing short of excellent.

Once again, thank you for a job well done and I look forward to building on our relationship as we continue to build and renovate Burger King restaurants together.

Sincerely,

Glenn Levins

Creating Simple Solutions to Complex Problems 888-PHNXORG (888-746-9674)